OU Women's Club

August 31, 1995

Dear OU Women:

We hope you have had a good summer, and are looking forward to the fall activities. School has
gotten off to a good start and it's time to share with you our plans for OU Women.

Our first meeting will be Saturday, September 16, at 9:30 a.m. Plan to come join us for brunch at
Alice Jo DeFries' home, 1526 Apple Lane (off of 15th Street), for a time to greet old friends and get ac-
quainted with our newcomers.

The OU Women's Club offers women employed by the University and the wives of male employees
an opportunity for fellowship and service to the University. This year, instead of monthly meetings we have
planned something new, four Saturday morning events. The first, September 16, 1995, and the last, May 5,
1996, will be similar to those in the past, coordinated with the beginning and closing of the school year. The
late fall and winter meetings will be announced and promoted separately by Second Vice President Jane
Ann Westrum.

The Marjorie Martin Scholarships, our main project, are awarded to several women students yearly.
They are funded by our $5.00 annual dues and our baking for student "Care Packages" which are ordered
by parents. Many women who cannot attend the meetings support the club by paying their dues and doing
occasional baking for care packages or birthday cakes, for which we are most appreciative. Note cards are
for sale in the Business office anytime for $3.00 and benefit our scholarship fund also.

We hope to see you September 16th. If you need a ride, please let Cathy Peek know. You may
contact Cathy at 242-5200, ext. 5535. If you cannot join us for brunch, Treasurer Sandy Sissom, OU Box 32
will be happy to accept your dues from now on.

’

Sincerely,

The OU Women's Club Officers

Laura Germer, President

Cathy Peek, First Vice President

Jane Ann Westrum, Second Vice President
Donna Beth Blythe, Secretary

Sandy Sissom, Treasurer

Jan Lee and Doris Grogan, Courtesy
Karen Wolken, Care Packages
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